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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES   

BY DEPUTY J. RENOUF OF ST. BRELADE 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 18th NOVEMBER 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 25th NOVEMBER 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Minister provide the latest estimates for the gross internal area and the number of beds to be 

provided within each of the planned hospital facilities – 

 

(a) Overdale; 

(b) Enid Quenault Health and Wellbeing Centre; 

(c) Kensington Place/Gloucester Street; and 

(d) St. Saviour Health Village?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

The Feasibility Study issued in June 2023 set out the gross internal areas anticipated for the New Healthcare 

Facilities along with the services that were anticipated at each of the sites. Overdale, Kensington 

Place/Gloucester Street and St.Saviour Health Village:  

 


